Professor C. J. Hart,
Department of Physical Education,
Brigham Young University,
Provo, Utah:

Dear Professor Hart:

If you will refer to the questionnaire filled out and sent to you by Mr. Henry Shenk of our Department of Physical Education, on your study pertaining to a Tentative Teacher Training Curriculum for the Preparation of Teachers in Physical Education, I am sure you will have our answers to your questions. I concur in Professor Shenk's report on your study.

Very sincerely yours,

FCA: AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.